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 Newsletter of the 

Garden Club U3A Tawa 

October 2022 

 
Hello fellow Gardeners 
 
4th November  
I have been unable to find a guide to show us around Pauatahanui Public Burial 
Grounds. Let’s meet at the Tawa Community Centre at 9 45am, car pool and take 
ourselves there for a look around and then proceed to Ground Up café for a cuppa. 
 
I have contacted a couple of people from the Heritage Rose Society group, but no 
one is available on the 4th of November. 
There is a Cemeteries Week tour already 
booked for Sunday 6th  November at 10 am 
and if that would suit, you are all welcome to 
go along. 
Rosemary Patterson is not available for us on 
the 4th November, but could do a later date. 
So do we wish to book another date? 
 
 
 
7th October  
 
We visited Carolyn Campbell’s spring garden, who recently had a wonderful article 
in the NZ Gardener.  
Carolyn gave us a tour of her garden, followed by a lovely morning tea in the garden. 
This event was well attended. 
I have been in touch with Carolyn to book for 3rd February 2023, but it is Waitangi 
Weekend. It is suggested Friday 10th February, please let me know if this is 
acceptable for you. 
 
 
2nd December 2022 
Would you all like to go to Porirua Club for Lunch at 12 30pm? Please let me know 
by 18th November so I can make a booking. 
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I have included some photos taken on the day of Carolyn’s garden visit. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prue Theobald 
Co-ordinator U3A Tawa Garden Group 
0212345621 or 04 2320241 


